Community Input Session Planned for Custom House Square Project



The City's Office of Planning will host the second public meeting on the creation of a new urban park at Custom House Square.

The public is invited to join Stoss Landscape Urbanism and CDM Consultants for a presentation of the concept design for Custom House Square Park. This community input session is intended to solicit feedback so that Custom House Square can become a vibrant space that will serve the needs of our downtown for many years to come.

Tuesday, December 18 at 5:30 p.m. at the Corson Maritime Learning Center, 33 William Street, New Bedford.

For more information, please contact Jill Maclean, Acting City Planner, jill.maclean@newbedford-ma.gov. For translation services, please contact the City of New Bedford Office of

Community Services at (508) 961-3136.